
 
 

12th May 2025  
 

Summer Fundraising Events 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
To help raise funds towards our end of year summer activities, we will be hosting two non-uniform days 
in exchange for tombola prizes for our school Summer Fair.  
 
Friday 23rd May 
Bottle gathering day to support the Summer Fair tombola. Children are welcome to come in non-school 
uniform on this day in exchange for a bottle donation for our tombola. The bottles can be anything from a 
bottle of bubble bath to a bottle of pop! All bottles must be new and sealed. All donations will be 
gratefully received. 
 
On this day the children will be able to earn ‘DOUBLE DOJOs’ to celebrate the launch of our class Dojo 
stories.  
 
 
Friday 13th June  
Sweets gathering day to support the Summer Fair tombola. Children are welcome to come in non-school 
uniform on this day in exchange for a sweet donation for our tombola. The sweets can be anything from 
a packet of sweets to a box of sweet treats. All sweets must be new and sealed. All donations will be 
gratefully received. 
 
As always, your support and donation to these events are greatly received.  
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs S Hall 
Mrs S. Hall 
Headteacher 
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